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Medical Equipment Appeal 2017/2018 

• Our Appeal commenced - May 2017 and completed in March 2018 

• Appeal included – inpatient bed, patient bath tub, Istat handheld POC analyzer, 

upgrade to patient TV system, and  IT equipment 

 

Auxiliary Support 

• Foundation thanks the  FCHS Auxiliary for continued support  in amount of $20k 

for hospital equipment 

 

2018 Golf Tournament 

• Date – Friday July 13, 2018 

• NEW - Registration online  through Wardsville Golf Club  

• Letters sent out to attract sponsors 

• We need the support of our foundation board member to make this a successful 

event, ask Tim or Martha how you can help, reach out to potential sponsors and 

donation of auction items  

 

Newsletter 

• NEW - this year collaboration with Communication Team of FCHS addition to 

newsletter “What’s Happening at Four Counties Health Services”, including staff 

profile and patient testimonial (2 pages) 

• NEW - look  newsletter for foundation, auxiliary news and events (6 pages) 

• Distribution to over 10,000 households and businesses in the Four Counties 

Catchment Area 

 

FCHS  Fundraising Event with McNaughton’s Home Hardware 

• Foundation working with a business in community  

• Tomorrow June 29th is the date for barbecue 10:30 – 5:30 

• Board members available to talk about our spring appeal, the work of FCHS and 

our Endoscopy Campaign along with cooking on the barbecue as Lions 

unavailable that day 

 

FCHS Foundation – Memorial & Donor Walls 

• Data base up to date with past donors   

• Donor  and new memorial Boards ordered and awaiting delivery 

 

 



 

FCHS Foundation Board 

• We have been fortunate  to recruit 2 new board members and will confirm  2 later 

in meeting 

• Thanks to the support of Steph Ouellette and Kim Jenkins in offering time and 

expertise in their respective fields 

 

FCHS Fundraising Committee   

• New - the team has been gathering information of Businesses, Mutual Insurance 

Companies and Service Clubs in the catchment area to approach in regards to 

donating to FCHS Foundation. 

• Since the beginning of this year we have visited and made 15 presentations to 

Municipalities, Service Clubs and Mutuals thanking them for support in past, 

update the work of FCHS and to date donations resulting in $140k towards the 

endoscopy campaign has been raised. 

• Several more presentations are planned for the summer and fall. 

• Building Ties was an initiative that brought together the four surrounding upper 

tier municipal governments along with Board members and Senior Management 

of MHA. Our theme was ways to develop ties and raise awareness of our needs 

for funding. Also to look at other areas we can work together in our communities 

i.e. transportation.  All agreed to get together and collaborate further 


